
Safeguarding Statement 

St Andrew’s College takes safeguarding very seriously.  We follow St Andrew’s 
Healthcare Safeguarding Children Policy in the first instance.  In addition to this, we 
also follow the directives outlined in the Keeping Children Safe in Education 
Statutory guidance for schools and colleges (September 2020) 

Staff training 

Safeguarding training is completed annually by all staff at St Andrew’s Healthcare.  It 
is the Headteacher’s responsibility to make sure all college staff are up to date with 
this training and this topic will be covered in depth during College Inset days.  All staff 
will know what to do and respond accordingly when they become aware of a 
safeguarding incident. 

All college staff are Level 3 Safeguarding trained and the college has a named 
safeguarding lead who links directly to the charity safeguarding lead. 

 


